
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Comic Relief 2019 

 

This year we are really excited to be raising money for Comic Relief 2019 on Friday 15th March!  

As one of the UK’s biggest fundraising events, Comic Relief brings the entire nation together to 

have fun, raise cash and change lives. 

 

Northwick Park has decided to get involved and help raise money for this incredible cause.   

 

We will be having a non-uniform day to participate. 

 

All children are asked to donate £1.00 which your child can hand to their class teacher in the 

morning. 

 

We have a large supply of red noses that can be purchased at the office for £1.25.  Children are 

welcome to wear their noses to school on March 15th but we cannot take any responsibility for 

lost noses! 

 

We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping our school raise lots of 

money for Comic Relief! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane                   

Headteacher 
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